
Workshop to focus on Martis
Valley groundwater plan
The final public workshop of the draft groundwater management
plan groundwater model for the Martis Valley will be Nov. 29
from 5-7pm.

The  Truckee  Donner  Public  Utility  District,  Northstar
Community Services District, and Placer County Water Agency
have partnered to develop the plan.

The  workshop  will  be  at  Truckee  Donner  Public  Utility
District’s board room, 11570 Donner Pass Road, Truckee.

The  next  steps  are  formal  adoption  of  the  Groundwater
Management  Plan  by  each  partner  agency  and  to  begin
implementation  of  the  GMP.

Information may be found online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/11/workshop-to-focus-on-martis-valley-groundwater-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/11/workshop-to-focus-on-martis-valley-groundwater-plan/
http://www.martisvalleygmp.org/

